
 
 

October 8, 2021 
 
 

Subject: Removal of moratorium on hemp cultivation in El Dorado County 
 
 
Cybele Holdings, Inc. supports lifting the moratorium on hemp cultivation in 
El Dorado County. Removal of the moratorium creates economic 
opportunity for residents and businesses by nurturing this new and growing 
industry. 

 
Hemp is a State and Federally recognized legal agricultural commodity that 
is well suited to our local agricultural zones. Agriculture is a main 
contributor to El Dorado County's economic viability. Providing a diversity 
of crops and encouraging the pursuit of emerging markets is necessary for 
the long-term health of our agriculturally dependent county. 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lee Tannenbaum 
Chief Executive Officer 
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